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Ministry Partners, and those wishing 
to give a special gift to our ministry: 

 
Send gifts to: 
US Missions 
1445 N. Boonville Ave 
Springfield, MO 65802-1894 
 
Guarisco Acct # 2539922 (put our name and 
number on memo of your check) 
 
All gifts are tax deductible 

What a trip!  We just returned from our second trip to China, and the impact was greater spiritually, 
numerically and relationally.  This was due to the friendship and trust we established in the summer of 
2005.  We had the opportunity to love and serve hundreds of Chinese children through the basketball 
camp, English lessons, and sharing meals from house to house.  One of the highlights for me was a 
farewell banquet that the city put on for us.  This was attended by THE MAYOR HIMSELF WHO 
THANKED US FOR COMING, AND GAVE GIFTS TO EACH STUDENT.  It’s almost unbelievable to witness 
the city wide impact our outreach is having in former Tibet.  God is touching lives from the youngest 
student to the highest ranking politician. 
 
Many of you remember Cecilia from last year.  Cecilia is the young lady we shared Christ with in front 
of the 20 foot idol her family had worshiped for generations.  By God’s grace we were able to see 
Cecilia again this summer.  Cecilia informed us that she had attended the only church in the city for 
Christmas service, and began to read the Bible for the first time!  May God touch Cecilia, and bring this 
precious young lady to salvation in Christ.  

CHINA 2006 

• Our Fusion cell groups have proven to be 
incubators for new leadership.  Our 2 cells from 
last year have multiplied, and produced 10 lead-
ers, 10 apprentices and our very first student 
coach.  These new leaders will be planting 4 
BRAND NEW CELLS in September.  Please pray 
that God will bring many spiritual seekers to 
Christ, and raise up 8 new cells for the fall of 
2007! 
• Our Sunday services on campus continue 
to grow in momentum, and we are seeing the 
Lord touch many lives through this environ-
ment.  This fall will be a new milestone for H2O 
Campus Church as our Sunday services become 
larger in attendance, and more public in com-
position.  We have an awesome student wor-
ship band, under the direction of Katie Shields, 
our new missionary associate.  We are expect-
ing between 40 – 60 people at our services 
this fall.  Please pray that God will change lives 
through this growing environment in H2O.  

MINSTRY HIGHLIGHTS 

A Tibetan Buddhist Monk 

Some of  the boys from 
our basketball camp 

Smile, and say "eggplant".  
This is what the Chinese  
children say. 

The city says good bye to 
the Americans 


